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McGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL 17th May 1935.
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Dear Mr. Principal,

I recently received from Mr. L. J. Burpee, 
Secretary of the International Joint Commission esta­
blished to settle points at issue on the Canadian- 
American border, and also Secretary of the Royal 
Society of Canada, a circular letter suggesting the 
establishment of a new international park, ihere is, 

you will observe fron the letter, a similar park
The letter speaks for

if
I as

in the Rocky Mountain area, 
itself.

Mr. Burpee tells me that Mr. B. W. Beatty 
and many other representative people have agreed 
to join the suggested Council. He asked that I 
should add my name to it and at the same time asked 
that I should approach you in the matter.

I am quite sure that you are having any 
number of applications of this kind, but this appears 
to be one which does not involve any responsibility 
other than an expression of good will.

I enclose a copy of tne letter addressed to 
yourself and no doubt you will write to Mr. Burpee.

Yours sincerely.
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Wilfrid Bovey.

A* B. Morgan, Esq., 
Principal, 
University College, 
Hull, England.
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